
 
 

HATHERLEIGH ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
TUESDAY 8TH MAY 2018 6.30pm  

In the Community Centre 
 

Present: Cllrs. Tyson, Laycock, Kimber, Gladstone, Laing-Trengove, Madders, Mrs.R.Lock 
  3 members of the public 
Apologies: Cllrs. Bailey, Back, Dist.Cllr.Kimber 
 
1. Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held 9th May  2017 had been agreed and signed at the Town 
 Council meeting held June 13th 2017 and all matters dealt with 
 
2. Chairman's report - Cllr.Tyson read her report (a copy of which is attached to these minutes for 
 record purposes). She was thanked by the Clerk and Councillors for her hard work throughout the year 
 
3. Any other business:- 
 
a) Mr.Tony Connor - concerned about the cleanliness and appearance of the Town and in particular The 
 Square.  
             Councillors agreed with his concerns and explained that "litter picks" and "weed pulling" sessions  
  had been organised but they were not very well attended. The spraying of weeds with weedkiller in 
 public places was not allowed without an operators licence.  The Councillors informed Mr.Connor 
 that "street cleaning" would be an agenda item at the June council meeting. 
 
There being no further business, Cllr.Tyson thanked those present for their attendance and closed the 
meeting at 6.55pm. 
 
 
Signed.....................................................................Chairman........................................................ dated 
  


